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BY E-MAIL 

       regulatoryaffairs@alectrautilities.com 
 
April 16, 2021 
 
Indy Butany-DeSouza 
Vice President 
Alectra Microgrid Services Project (LNR) GP on behalf of Alectra Microgrid Services 
Project (LNR) LP 
2185 Derry Road West 
Mississauga ON  L5N 7A6 
 
 
Dear Ms. Butany-DeSouza: 
 
Re: Alectra Microgrid Services Project GP on behalf of Alectra Microgrid 
 Services Project (LNR) LP 

Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
 OEB File Number EB-2021-0093 
  
On February 23, 2020, Alectra Microgrid Services Project (LNR) LP filed a notice of 
proposal under section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (OEB Act).The notice 
was filed with respect to the acquisition of the generation facilities by an affiliate of a 
licensed distributor in Ontario. 
 
This letter is to inform you that, having considered the criteria under section 82 of the 
OEB Act, the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposal. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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